Safari Bike ride is back
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Thanks to the sponsorship of the Pekin Community Betterment Association the ride
will take place on June 13, 2009.
The Pekin Community Betterment Committee will put on the Safari Bike Ride as one of their
yearly fundraisers for the 179th Pekin 4th of July Celebration.

If you would like to help with this bike ride or to register you can visit the following website
for more information: www.safaribikeride.com

Try is unique approach to cycling, you can build your own tour ranging from 8-61 miles
through the rural countryside of Washington County.

If you register early you can save $10. If you register before May 23 the cost will be $20 and
after that date the cost will be $30.

If you want to make this a family affair children 10 and under can ride for free. Registration
is open from 7:30 to 10:30 a.m.

There will be snack stops along the well-marked routes along with emergency SAG service
throughout.

If anyone would like to attend any of Pekin Community Betterment meetings, all are
welcome to attend. The meetings are the 3rd Thursday of each month at 7 p.m. at the Pekin
Shelter House.

Come on and ride and see scenic Washington County.




